
 

  

 

 

Burnaby South Secondary School and 
The BC Provincial School for the Deaf | November 27, 2024 
  

Rebels Newsletter 

GINGERBREAD DECORATING 
COMPETITION! 
Our annual Holiday event is just around the corner! This 
December 12 and 13, we are hosting our Gingerbread House 
decorating contest! Juniors will be on the 12th, and 
seniors on the 13th. It will be held at lunch in the Caf, and 
as usual, the gingerbread houses will be provided along with 
its inclusions. However, participants are encouraged 
to bring their own supplies as well! Sign ups are FIRST 
COME, FIRST SERVED and on SG’s Instagram page: 
@bbysouthstudentgov and activity fees MUST be paid in 
order to participate. 
 
 
 

SOUTH’S TOUGHEST 
REBELS! 
Student Gov’s biggest charity 
event of the year was a huge 
success! With raising over 
$1500 dollars with our 
participant’s donations, we 
were able to donate one 

hundred percent of it to Downtown Women’s Eastside 
Centre. Congratulations to the team, “Alpha Sigma 
Wolves,” who prevailed amongst all the other eighteen 
teams! Our SNTR participants were able to attend and 
have fun in various events throughout the night, such as 
Hungry Hungry Hippos, Jungle Scavenger Hunt, charades 
and of course have dinner and s’mores at the end of the 
night! Thank you to all the teachers who supervised, the 
teams who signed up and of course SG family who 
worked together in order for this event to happen. 
 



  

 

 

Cozy For One, 
Cozy For All! 
 
The Cozy Drive is a 
clothing drive where 
we will collect 
various winter 
clothing items such 
as toques, gloves, 
mittens, jackets, 
scarves, and 
sweaters. We will 

then donate the items to Helping Families in Need 
Society, which is directly associated with providing 
essential human necessities to individuals in need. The 
event will be held from November 26th to December 
16th. The donation boxes can be found in the front 
office, A103, A212, A125, A231, and A126 where 
students and staff can donate their items, and we can 
collect them once the drive is over. Thank you for your 
generous contributions!  
 

MATH CONTESTS 2024 – 2025 
A little competition can inspire math students to greater 

achievement. 
Each year, Burnaby South students take part in math and 
computing contests sponsored by the Centre for 
Education in Mathematics and Computing at the 
University of Waterloo and The American Mathematics 
Competitions (AMC)  
 
These contests are designed to give students the 
opportunity to have fun and develop their mathematical 
problem-solving ability.  The goal of these contests is to 
challenge students with new skills by allowing them to 
apply what they have learned in the math classroom in 
different situations. If you are interested to participate in 
any of the Math contests offered by Burnaby South, 
please ask your Math teacher for the Contest form or 
come to pick a contest form from   
Mr. Marzouk in room A207.  

 
 
 
Saturday, November 30th – Gr. 12s deadline for request 
for reference letter for US counsellor 
 
Saturday, December 1st – UBC deadline to apply for 
September 2025 Early Admission 
 
Wednesday, December 11th – Report Card available 
through MyEducation Family Portal 
 
Wednesday, December 11th – Burnaby South Music 
Night, 7:00 pm, MJF 
 
Friday, December 20th – last day before Winter Break 
 
Monday, December 23rd, 2024 – January 3rd, 2025 – 
Winter Break – School closed 
 
Monday, January 6th, 2025 – School re-opens  
 
 
 

“ Education is the most powerful weapon you can use to change the world.” BB King 

 
Website:https://south.burnabyschools.ca/ 

 
Contact: 

 
Email: 

 604-296-6880 South.info@burnabyschools.ca 
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